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Minutes of the 1835 Town Hall Committee

May 20, 2009

The meeting opened at 7:05 p.m. at the 1835 Town Hall Building. Membets present were
Vern Gaw, Cindy Secord, Beth Stuerman,, Ken Stidsen and Joann Drown.

The recorder’s report was read and accepted with one correction. In paragraph 7, last line,
the name Gary was changed to Mr.

A three page written treasurer’s report was presented to the committee, and was accepted
unanimously by the committee on a motion presented by Ken, seconded by Cindy.

Ken suggested that the committee get a new handicap sign and re-paint the handicap
parking space. He also stated that we need two handicap parking spaces, one on each side
of the ramp. Ken will follow through on this project by contacting the DPW.,

Beth will open the building on Memorial Day, and she would like to give small American
Flags to the small children. The committee voted to authorize Beth to spend up to $30.00
for Memorial Day expenses, on a motion made by Vern, seconded by Cindy.

Vern will work with Tom Rutherford on the project list. If the committee tries to
accomplish all items on the list, the monies expended will exceed the money allocated at
Town Meeting.

The committee discussed the up-coming fire escape inspection.

Vern mentioned that the 1835 Town Hall article was one of the very few that passed
unanimously.,

Vern would like to proceed as quickly as possible on the Accessibility Project, He will
look into the availability of new grants.



Beth asked about proceeding with fixing more windows around the building.

Beth also asked about the large cherry table being moved into the building, and the
pictures being hung properly. Vern will move the table in after Memorial Day, and Joann
will talk to the owner of Swan Gallery about hanging the pictures properly.

Cindy reported that she is still on the jookout for a bookcase which would be the
appropriate size for the law books.

The meeting adjourned at 9 p.m. on a motion made by Cindy, seconded by Ken.

Respectfully submitted,

Joann Drown Recorder




